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To: DA Submission Mailbox

Subject: Online Submission

02/09/2024

MRS Carolyn Hayes
2 Bushrangers HILL
Newport NSW 2106

RE: DA2021/2173 - 394 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106
Northern Beaches Council v's Northern Beaches Council & Sydney North Planning Committee

| fully support The Newport Surf Life Saving Club and Northern Beaches Councils application for the Alteration,
Additions and Coastal Protective Works to Newport Surf Life Saving Club. ( DA2021/2173)

The proposed alterations and additions to the club will be of great benefit to the Community, Beach uses and
Patrolling members and those that they serve.

The alterations are long overdue and there are many areas of the club that are in a state of disrepair that are
impacting the health and safety of the public and club members.

The council has a responsibility to maintain this facility that provides critical emergency services.

As a patrolling member for Newport Surf Lifesaving Club | do not support the relocation of the clubhouse as it would
hinder the clubs ability to provide the emergency services that it has proudly provided for more than 100 years. The
current position of the clubhouse is vital for patrolling members to be able to take preventative actions, treat first
aid casualties

and undertake rescues that prevent harm and save lives.

The work of the Northern Beaches Councils Coastal Engineers has created an effective solution to the potential
coastal and wave inundation risks. The Sydney North Planning Panel had rejected the previous DA submission for
not addressing this adequately( in their opinion). The current DA has more than adequately addressed the concerns
that the Panel expressed and has provided the coastal protection of an important Council and Community Asset.The
Amended Development Application has my full support.

Regards
Mrs Carolyn Hayes





